

Ridgewood Class of 1971

50th Reunion

September 17th and 18th 2021

We are looking for sponsors for our 50th Class Reunion. We would appreciate any cash donations that will allow us to keep our ticket prices affordable. Any surplus monies will be donated to Ridgewood High School towards various programs including assistance to low-income students for books and supplies. We are expecting approximately 125 people to attend our reunion. Items to raffle off are also appreciated. We will recognize all sponsors on the following:

- Our reunion website https://ridgewoodhighschool1971.org/
- On our reunion page
- Sponsor signage recognition at the reunion
- Announcement of sponsors during the reunion by the DJ
- Business cards (supplied by you) to our classmates

How to become a sponsor

- Please send a check made payable to "RHS '71 Reunion" to our Registrar and accountant Jackie
 Medema
- In memo write, "Sponsorship."
- Email Jackie your logo: <u>medemajm@aol.com</u>
- Send 125 business cards (optional)
- Fill out and send form below

Please make your donations by April 30th, 2021

RHS 71' Reunion c/o Jackie Medema 4621 Forestview Drive Midland MI 48642

Name of Business			
Personal Name			
Website URL			
Address			
City	State	Zip Code	
Phone	Email		